
 
 

DO NOT BE A VICTIM OF FRAUD 

An advertisement for recruitment in a number of PSUs, including Indian Oil Corporation Ltd. 
(IOCL), has been hosted on Website www.irtpb.com by an organisation under the name 
Institute of Recruitment Training & Promotion Board (IRTPB). 

This is to inform all that Indian Oil Corporation Limited (IOCL) does not have any connection 
whatsoever with IRTPB. IOCL is also not participating in any such recruitment exercise 
conducted by IRTPB.  Information provided regarding the job opportunities in IndianOil is 
fake and fabricated. 

We hereby caution the general public not to fall prey to this dubious advertisement. All 
employment-related information, including job openings and process of selection, are hosted 
on our official website www.iocl.com. 

http://www.irtpb.com/
http://www.iocl.com/

